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May 5, 1989

Mr. David Ariel

President

Cleveland College of Jewish Studies
26500 Shaker Boulevard

Beachwood, Ohio 44122

Dear David:

This is to bring you up to date on activities which are taking
place regarding Commission communications. We are working on
a strategy for contact with the news media and a General
Brochure describing the background and goals of the Commission.
I will send these to you when they are complete.

We believe that, thanks to your help, we have the beginnings of
a good communications/public relations approach. Until we put
this approach in place, it seems unnecessary for the Commission
Communications Committee to meet. Therefore, I am writing to
cancel the meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 10. We will be
in touch about a meeting in the future, should the need arise.

Again, thank you very much for your help in getting this process
under way.

Sincerely,

SN

Arthur J. Naparstek
Director

Convened by Mandel Associated Foundations, JW'B and JESNA in collaboration with CJF











